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Thank you to our P&C for supplying our Year 6 shirts 

again this year.  Thank you also to everyone who 

supports our P&C to make the purchase possible. 
What’s on Term 3 

Tues 2 Aug P&C Annual General meeting 3.15 pm 

Fri  5 Aug Macleay athletics Kempsey 

Mon  8 Aug Book club orders due in 

Wed 10 Aug KHS transition day 

Mon 22 Aug Lower Nth Coast athletics Wauchope 

Tues 23 Aug School assembly  

Wed 31 Aug K-2 excursion 

Fri  2 Sep Father’s Day P&C stall 

Tues  6 Sep P&C meeting 

Fri  9 Sep North Coast athletics 

 

 

 

 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

Our music program started last Tuesday which is being funded by the Australian 

Children’s Music Program.  A qualified teacher will work with each class each week 

until the end of 2023. 

Tomorrow is the Annual General Meeting for our P&C starting at 3.15 pm.  It is 

important that anyone interested in supporting the P&C be present for the meeting. 

Good luck to our five students competing in the Macleay District athletics carnival on 

Friday this week.  Our small schools relay team will be competing at the next level 

carnival on Monday, 22 August 2022 in Wauchope along with any successful 

competitors from this Friday. 

It’s time to start thinking about costumes for Children’s Book Week which is coming up  

later this month.  A flyer with more details will be sent shortly. 

Students in K-2 are booked in for a fantastic dinosaur puppet show at the Glasshouse 

in Port Macquarie on Wednesday, 31 August 2022.  More information will be sent out 

when we have bus details. 

News 

Congratulations to these three 

students who have completed 

the 2022 NSW Premier’s 

Reading Challenge.  On line 

entries close on 19 August 

2022. 

Do you have any second hand 
uniforms that no longer fit? 

We would love to have them here at 
school for those families in need or 

those days when everyone seems to 
get wet or slip in the mud! 

Students should be attending school everyday unless 

they are unwell.  Tickets are included in the draw for 

every day of attendance.  The more times your name 

goes into the draw, the more chance of winning one of 

our great prizes each week. 


